From: Sarah C. Hart

To: Lisa Sangster
Subject: Fwd: Streetlytics
Date: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 11:35:29 AM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kevin Harrison <kharrison@sarpc.org>

Date: July 13, 2018 at 9:46:01 AM CDT

To: Sarah Sislak - Eastern Shore MPO Coordinator

<SHART @baldwincountyal.gov>, "™Scott Tillman (STillman@rpcgb.org)'
(STillman@rpcgb.org)" <STillman@rpcagb.org>, "Reginald Franklin
(rbfranklin@dothan.org)" <rbfranklin@dothan.org>, "Dewayne Hellums -
Decatur MPO Director of Transportation Planning” <dhellums@decatur-al.gov>,
"David Norris - WARC Trasnportation Planning Director"
<david.norris@westal.org>, Daniel Wyatt <dwyatt@Ircog.com>, "East Alabama
Regional Planning and Development Commission - Dawn Landholm

(dawn.landholm@earpdc.org)" <dawn.landholm@earpdc.org>, Meinrad

Tabengwa - Gadsden Etowah MPO Director <mtabengwa@cityofgadsden.com>,

"rsmith@montgomeryal.gov" <rsmith@montgomeryal.gov>, "Jesse Turner -

NWACLG Director of Transportation Planning" <jturner@nacolg.org>,
"Colburn, Paige" <paige.colburn@huntsvilleal.gov>
Subject: RE: Streetlytics

These numbers were updated by using ALDOT’s UA numbers. | have received some
positive feedback at this point. If anyone would like to discuss this with me, please give
me a call. | need to hear from everyone as to whether it is a possibility for their MPO.

Anniston 79,796 0.035 $1,590.42
Auburn 74,741 0.033 $1,489.67
Birmingham 749,495 0.332 $14,938.29
Eastern Shore 57,383 0.025 $1,143.71
Decatur 70,436 0.031 $1,403.87
Dothan 68,781 0.030 $1,370.88
Gadsden 64,172 0.028 $1,279.02
Huntsville 286,692 0.127 $5,714.10
Mobile 326,183 0.144 $6,501.20
Montgomery 263,907 0.117 S5,259.97
Shoals / Florence 77,074 0.034 $1,536.17
Tuscaloosa 139,114 0.062 2,772.70
2,257,774 $45,000.00

Kevin Harrison, PTP
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South Alabama Regional Planning Commission

Director, Transportation

110 Beauregard St, Suite 207

Mobile, AL 36602

(251)706-4635

This e-mail and any attachments and the information they contain may be
confidential, legally privileged and protected by law. Access by the intended
recipient only is authorized. Sender shall not be liable (in negligence or
otherwise) from any third party acting, or refraining from acting, on any
information contained in this e-mail. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately by replying to this e-mail and do not disclose the
contents to any other person, use it for any purpose, or store or copy the
information in any medium. Copyright in this e-mail and attachments, created by
us belongs to South Alabama Regional Planning Commission. Thank you for your
cooperation.



